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Comments: Please reconsider your deadly management plan for the wild horses of the Heber herd in the
Sitgreaves National Forest. Most Americans love the wild horses than represent the freedom and beauty on the
American West. They do not want them killed illegally by hunters or killed legally by a cruel and unscientific
"management” strategy as is proposed. Our public lands should prioritize public benefits, like having a healthy
genetically diverse herd of wild horses in this forest. Management to benefit private interest such as cattle
grazing should NOT be the priority of s management plan. If it is necessary to reduce the size of the horse herd
for the health of the horses, the wildlife, or the habitat, ONLY humane proven methods of population control
should be used. Thank you for your consideration. | hope you will prioritize the safety of the wild horses in your
management plan.



